
October      2017  
PTA   Newsletter   -   September   flew   by! 
 
We   had   our   1st   annual   PTA   meeting   of   the   year   at   the   beginning   of   September.      Main 
discussion   points   consisted   of   Tortoise   and   Hare,   T-shirt   contest,   Teacher   Grants,   and   Box 
Tops.      Thank   you   to   those   who   were   able   to   attend   and   share   your   ideas.      Our   next   meeting   is 
Thursday,   November   2nd   @   8:15. 
 
The   Tortoise   &   Hare   Walk/Jog-a-thon   was   a   huge   success!       We   couldn’t   be   prouder   of   all 
the   students   that   walked   and   jogged   in   support   of   the   school   and   the   PTA!      This   money   will   be 
used   to   support   all   the   fun   student   activities   put   on   by   PTA   and   teacher   grants!      Here   is   the 
breakdown   of   the   event   by   grade   ...  

➙Kindergarten:      226   laps   =   56.5   miles ➙3rd   grade:   324   laps   =   58.5   miles 
➙1st   grade:      272   laps   =   68   miles ➙4th   Grade:   421   laps   =   105.25   miles 
➙2nd   grade:      243   laps   =   60.75   miles ➙5th   grade:   445   laps   =   111.25   miles  
⇛   Tortoise   and   Hare   Forms   and   money   are   due   Sept.   29th   ⇚  

 

What   we   are   working   on   for   October… 
 

The   BRMES   PTA   invites   students   to   submit   original   art 
designs   for   our   new   school   T-Shirt.   Our   theme   this   year   is 

“Bicycle   and   Beach”! 
The   winner   will   be   chosen   based   on   art,   idea   and  

originality   by   PTA   members   and   a   select   few   of   the  
BRMES   Staff   at   the   next   PTA   meeting   on   November   2nd. 

The   winner   will   receive   a   free   shirt   featuring   their   design 
courtesy   of   the   BRMES   PTA!  

Deadline   is   Monday,   October   27th! 
 

Payette   River   Bicycle   Movement 
Last   month   a   survey   went   home   with   our   students   asking   who   was   in   need   of   a 
bicycle.      The   results   are   in   and   Payette   River   Bicycle   Movement   will   award   bikes   out 
to   those   kids   without   a   bike   or   who   didn’t   receive   one   last   spring.   They   are   also 
going   to   distribute      13   bike   helmets   to   those   who   communicated   the   need   for   a 
helmet.      A   special   thanks   to      Payette   River   Bicycle   Movement! 
 
We   would   like   to   say   a   big    welcome    to   our   officers: 

           Karen   Lannom   -   President 
         Lisa   Montague   -   Vice   President 
         Donna   Bush   -   Secretary 
         Amy   Heleniak      -   Treasurer 
         Marina   Bates   -   Volunteer   Coordinator 

                                       Rebecca   Wayne   -   Communications 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We   are   collecting   Box   Tops!    
10¢   a   boxtop   can   add   up   fast!!   We   use 
Box   Top   money   to   pay   for   teacher 
grants.      Keep   clipping   and   bringing 
them   to   school.      Look   for   contest 
information   to   come   home   with   your 
child. 
 


